
-----Original Message----­
From: Nelson, Chris 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 8:11 AM 
To:  
Subject: RE: [EXT] Support wind energy development 

Thank you for your email. I will add your comments to the public comment 
section of one of our current wind dockets so my fellow commissioners and 
the public can also benefit from your comments. 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 




